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October 10, 1978
.

W-1-992
..
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Mr. Boyce H. Grier
Director, Region I
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

D D
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission

oo631 Park Avenue '

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 or ~3 ID

_h.I_f 3Reference: Provisional License DPR-21 w
Docket No. 50-245
Reportable Occurrence RD-78-20/1P

Dear Mr. Crier:

This letter is forwarded to provide prm:pt notification of Reportable
Occurrence R0-78-20/1P as required by the Millstone Unit 1 Technical
Specifications. ,

On October 10,1978, at 0920 hours, during normal plant operation, it
was discovered that the unused chloride capacity of one of the full flow on
Ifne dmineralizers was less than the 30 pound minimun prescribed in
Technical Specification 3.6.J.T. Unit power was irrxadiately reduced and the
dmineralizer was rtcoved from service. Results of the investigation into
the incident and further anaTysis will be incTuded in the follow up 14 day
report.

-

Yours truly,

~

J. F. Opeka
Station Superintendent
Millstone F:uclear Power Station

JF0/RHY/jj

cc: Director, Office of Inspecticn and Enforcement, Washington, D.C. (30)
Director Office of Management Information and Progrei Control,
Washington, D.C. (3)
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